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                 December 15, 2010 
 
Honorable Sheldon Silver, Speaker 
New York State Assembly 
Legislative Office Building, Room 932 
Albany, New York   12248 
 
Dear Speaker Silver: 
 
 It is my pleasure to present to you the 2010 Annual Report for the Assembly 
Standing Committee on Small Business. 
 
 Throughout the 2010 legislative session, the Committee remained dedicated to the 
creation of small business enterprises. This dedication led to the passing of a small 
business package aimed at helping small businesses thrive in today’s challenging 
marketplace.  
 

The Committee also introduced legislation designed to help small businesses to 
comply with environmental laws and regulations.  In addition, the Committee introduced 
bills intended to create better access to capital through the expansion of the Excelsior Linked 
Deposit Program and the Niche Market Assistance Program. 
 
 The Committee recognizes that minority and women-owned businesses have 
become the fastest-growing segment of entrepreneurs, and both populations are well 
represented in New York.  The Committee will continue to examine the full range of issues 
affecting the small business workplace and its capitalization needs.  We look forward to 
playing an active and productive role in these areas in 2011. 
 
 I join with my colleagues on the Small Business Committee in commending you for 
your commitment to and support of small business development.  The Committee eagerly 
anticipates another session under your leadership so that we can continue to pursue efforts to 
create a healthy environment for small business prosperity in New York State. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
       

Adriano Espaillat, Chairman 
      Committee on Small Business 


































